
June Kindergarten Newsletter 
 

 
 
Dear Kindergarten Families, 
 
I would like to thank you all for giving us the opportunity to nurture and guide your child through 
Kindergarten.  This year has flown by so quickly.  Our classroom family has worked hard, grown 
together and are ready to move up to first grade!  There is no “Homework Challenge” for the 
month of June, just please continue to re-read the stories in your Wonder workbooks. 
 
We will celebrate “Summer Birthdays” on Friday, June 13th:  Leticia, Chloe, Jameson, 
Nicholas, Taylor, Juliette, Vivian will be given a birthday crown, and goodie bag on that day. 
 
We have our field trip to the Brewster Museum of Natural History on June 6th.  Please 
apply sunscreen and dress your child appropriately for a habitat hike in their Gym uniforms.  We 
will leave the school at 9:30 a.m. and return approximately 2:00 p.m.  Please remember to pack 
a home lunch for your child as we plan to have a picnic lunch at the museum.  If you were 
chosen as a chaperone, please check in at the office by 9:15 a.m. and we will board the bus 
together with the children. 
 
Families are cordially invited to our Kindergarten Graduation Ceremony.  It will be held on 
Monday, June 16th at 9:00 a.m. in the SPXS Gymnasium.  Please send your child to school 
dressed in their “Sunday Best” by 7:45 a.m.  We have graduation caps for the children to 
wear--so girls, be careful how you style your hair.  Join us for light refreshments in our 
classroom/playground following the assembly.  This will be the last day of school for 
Kindergarten.  The children will be dismissed by 10:30 to continue their special celebration day 
with family after refreshments.  Please remember to take your child’s Kindergarten Memory 
boxes and any left over belongings. 
 
Last but not least, we’d like to thank you all for your help and support throughout the year, 
especially our “Room Moms”.  It has been a pleasure working with your children!  Have a great 
summer vacation--one well earned!  If you have any questions about your child’s report card, 
please make an appointment with me via email.   
 
God bless, 
 
Mrs. Merrill  
 



 


